
  

  

-------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Sandra Malone 
Date: Thu, 17 Sep 2020 at 11:33 
Subject: Objection to Planning Application AWDM/1264/20 - Land North West of Goring Railway Station 

gary.peck@adur-worthing.gov.gary.peck@adur-worthing.gov.uk To: < uk> 

Dear Mr Peck 

On behalf of Susan Belton, Chairman of The Worthing Society, I a�ach the society's Objec�on to the above 
planning applica�on together with Transport Assessment, for your considera�on. 

Yours sincerely 

Sandra Malone 


